
 

 

 
 

 

Subject: Thanks 

March 4, 2009 

 

To the Last Supper Cast and Crew, 

 

We here in Romania want you all to know that your time here was a blessing for us in 

every village and church we visited and took the drama The Last Supper . We have seen 

fruit from your labor here in so many ways. The churches are on fire to reach the people 

in their villages and surrounding villages. We have been in revival since you have left us 

here. Every weekend we gather in churches coming together with 4-6 villages together to 

preach and share the Good News. Last weekend 7 new brothers came to Christ and many 

people are coming forward to renew commitments to the Lord. 

 

We have a group of men wishing to go further with the drama to reach their people with a 

gypsy drama of The Last Supper.  We are in plans now to revise the drama in their native 

language so they can carry it all over Europe to the gypsy people. 

 

Thank you all for your time in coming here and blessing us. I welcome you back any time 

and we welcome blessings to you with open arms. 

 

For churches looking for a drama to touch the hearts of their people this is it!!! Allow 

God to come to your church with this drama team to come and open the eye's and ear's 

and hearts of your people! 

 

John Fracker 

Gypsy Agape Ministry 

Romania 

www.gypsyagape.com 


